
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION 
 
 

 
Instruct the Los Angeles Homeless Services Authority to report to the Homelessness 
and  Poverty  Committee on  the growth in the agency staff and a breakdown of staff 
increases by program. 
 
 
(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2022-23 Budget on May 18, 2022) 


